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Thursday 15 June 2017
Dear Parents

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

In Literacy, we will be reflecting on the persuasive language used within adverts and will create our own adverts using persuasive language.

In Numeracy, we will be learning about multiplying 2-digit numbers to 1-digit numbers using the grid method.

In Science, we will be completing the science investigation that we created in last week’s Science lesson. 

[bookmark: _MailEndCompose]In IPC, we will be creating a PowerPoint on an invention of our choosing. We will have to justify the need for the invention and try to persuade our peers that our chosen invention is the best by using the persuasive language learned in Literacy lessons. 


Home Learning Menu will not be sent home this week, due to next week being the last week of school. Students should use the online learning platforms to support their learning and revise their times tables on a daily basis to increase fluency. Students are also encouraged to visit the Abacus website (activelearnprimary.co.uk).

We missed some of our lessons, due to the preparations taking place for Dramarama week, therefore some of the lessons planned for this week will be completed next week.

We have Student Reflection Meetings taking place on Monday 19 June, with lessons cancelled for the day. NAISAK’s annual talent show will take place on Wednesday 20 June.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any additional information.

Have a lovely weekend!

Yours faithfully

Year 3 Team
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